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Reducing prejudice and bias in children and young people
Department of Education invites you to a lecture held by American psychologist Melanie Killen, Ph.D., from the University
of Maryland on the topic of reducing prejudice and bias in children and young people. The lecture will be followed
by a panel discussion of experts from Charles University, Masaryk University and Czech Academy of Sciences
on the topic of promoting intergroup friendships, e.g. across ethnic groups. It will take place on 2 June at 2 PM
in the room M006.


